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 Ministry will be offered at the 11a.m. service for kids ages 3 years (as of August 31st) – 3rd grade. 
 

 Families will be asked to register their children by 6 p.m. Saturday. This allows our team to preprint 
name tags for children, reducing the time required at drop off. This also allows our team to assign 
children to groups while being respectful of the small group size. 

 
 Drop-off and pick-up will be located in Connect First (look for the inflatable palm trees). Once children 

are dropped off, they will be taken downstairs to the gym for a large group lesson and small group 
breakouts.  

 
 Hula hoops will be used to help children social distance. 
 
 Children will sanitize their hands upon arrival in Connect First and again in the gym. Hands will be 

sanitized again before and after handling any toys as well as before departure. 
 

 Snacks will not be offered at this time. 
 

 Each child will receive a supply bag containing crayons, glue stick and scissors if appropriate. Any other 
materials such as clip boards that can be sanitized will be cleaned appropriately and reused. Single use 
items such as Playdoh will be sent home with the child after service. 
 

 Toy bins and activities will be available for children. Toys/activities available will be deep cleaned after 
each service.  
 

 Cups, pacifiers, outside toys and lovies will not be permissible.  
 

 Masks are encouraged but not required for children. 
 

 Volunteers will be temperature checked before serving and are required to wear masks while serving. 
All volunteers must be 18-years-old or older.  

 

Discovery Cove Children’s Ministry 
Reopening October 4 at 11:00 a.m. 


